
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ELECTRICITY SUPPLY DISRUPTION – BALFOUR NORTH 

The community is hereby informed of an electricity supply disruption currently affecting 
parts of Balfour North, including Vincent and Themba Shozi Streets, Half of Dyer Street, 
Upper Minnaar Street and adjacent areas directly fed by the local miniature substation 

This outage is due to a cable theft and vandalism incident that occurred in the early hours 
of Monday morning, around 02h00, at the miniature substation located at the corner of 
Vincent and Themba Shozi Street. 

A service query was logged with Eskom under reference number 950661088 and 
technicians have since restored power to healthy sections of the network that are isolated 
from the fault. 

The affected areas will remain without supply until the appointed service provider attends 
to the termination, jointing work, and replacement of the stolen cable and as a result the 
Municipality is unable to provide a definitive timeframe for the restoration of power.  

We understand the inconvenience caused and urge affected residents to remain patient 
as restoration efforts are underway. Updates will be provided as progress is made. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused and appreciate your patience and 
understanding during this time. 
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